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By
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Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran 

Before 

43nd Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of the Republic of Mali

Geneva, 2 May 2023

بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم

Mr. President;  

The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the delegation of Mali and thanks them for their presentation and appreciates Mali for measures it has done to implement UPR recommendations of third cycle; 

We praise determination and efforts of Mali for promotion and protection of all human rights; 

Iran offers the following 3 recommendations:

1-To improve the standard of care provided to women in primary health-care facilities and their children and adopting a national strategy for the modernization of the civil registry and facilitating the registration of children; 
2-To ensure that children in the country had access to education, sufficient resources, qualified teachers, free primary education; 
3. To reinforce the rules and the mechanisms for monitoring and supervising private educational institutions and developing and implementing effective measures to discourage children, in particular girls, from dropping out of school.
 Iran wishes Mali a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President 

